
 

West Linn Public Library - Music in the Stacks Concert Series 
Call for Musicians 2014 

 
 

PLEASE READ IN FULL BEFORE SUBMITTING YOUR APPLICATION 
 
The West Linn Public Library holds a series of musical concerts called “Music in the Stacks.” The library 
is looking for engaging, lively, family-friendly performers who can perform for a wide range of audience 
members.  
 
The concerts are held in the library’s Reading Room, with audiences ranging from 25-50 people. Your 
entire group will have a 10’ x 15’ area of performance space with six electrical outlets available. (See 
photos of the performance area on the next page.) Please note that due to the size of the space, 
amplification is usually not necessary. The library does not have a piano. 
 
Concerts will be held the third Wednesday of the month (except where it conflicts with a holiday). Our 
concerts are free and open to the public. We occasionally need to distribute a limited number of free 
tickets if exceptionally high attendance is expected. Payment is made to performers at time of service. 
 
We are currently booking performers for September 2014 through May 2015. Your application must be 
submitted by 6 p.m. on Wednesday, May 28.  
 
 
Procedure: 
 
 Fill out online application form (http://westlinnoregon.gov/library/call-musicians)  
 Provide three samples of your music. The samples can be on a demo CD or a web site. Songs must 

be full-length. 
 
If you are submitting a CD of your songs, send them to 
 
Call for Musicians 
West Linn Public Library 
1595 Burns Street 
West Linn, OR 97068 
 
 

http://westlinnoregon.gov/library/call-musicians


 

Photographs of the Performance Space 
 
 

 
The performance area for musicians 

 

 
A view of the performance area from the audience  
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